
 

 

St Joseph’s School 
16 Tocumwal Road, Numurkah, 3636 

Phone: 03 5862 1804 
Fax: 03 5862 2768 

E-mail: parnel@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au 
Website: www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.u 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Tact                                   
 Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                

Attitude : Being Sensitive 
Awareness : Understanding Situations 

Action : Thinking Before You Act 

Bulletin—Week 1 of Term 4, 8th October 2020 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
Welcome back to you all ! It is certainly great to return in full swing after such a long period of 
disruption. Monday morning was such a happy celebration in seeing wall to wall smiles and 
children skipping into class, eager to be back with their buddies and teachers and ready to enjoy 
all that is good about school. We now look forward to an exciting eleven weeks of Living and 
Learning at St Joseph’s.  
I have included our Term Planner which is fairly blank. We will announce activities as we confirm 
that we can proceed eg Camps, Excursions, Aths Carnivals, Jump Start, End of Year Celebrations. 
COVID Restrictions continue to ease which allows us to broaden the possibilities.  
Please note that School Photos cannot go ahead. If this doesn’t change over the next few weeks, 
all payments will be sent home and we will do our own version.  
For now, let’s enjoy being back to school and being able to reconnect with community.  
Spring is in the air ! 
Live Life to the Fullest In Christ 
Paul 

 Uniform & Presentation                                                         

We now change to Summer Uniform and ask that all of our 

children wear the prescribed uniform proudly in maintaining 

our high standards of presentation. This also includes hair 

styles and ties, jewellery and nail polish—  keep it neat, 

keep it simple ! 

Reminder - Shoes are to be ALL BLACK 

 

 
  

 

  
                                                           
  

Summer Uniform – Girls 

 School dress – small multi-check material,  

cuff & collar made from same material &  

navy buttons 

 Navy shorts/skort and white socks 

 Blue and gold polo-shirt with logo 

 Navy blue school windcheater  

 Navy blue broad brimmed hat with gold logo 

(stiff brims) 

 Black shoes/boots or all black runners 

  

School Photos – Postponed Until Further Notice 

Summer Uniform – Boys 

 Navy shorts & navy socks 

 Blue and gold polo-shirt with logo 

 Navy blue school windcheater  

 Navy blue broad brimmed hat with gold 

logo (stiff brims) 

 Black shoes/boots or all black runners 
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PRIVACY POLICY 

For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

SCHOOL FEES: 

Next Fortnightly Debits: Oct 16 & Oct 30. Please note that we will catch up on direct debits that were stopped due to 

COVID-19 on the 6th Nov.   

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 

processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them.  

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments, please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul.  If 

you are wanting to amend your payment options, please do so ASAP.   

CSEF The Federal Government has extended the CSEF funding to eligible families. If your circumstances have changed, and 

you are eligible for a Health Care Card by the 5th October 2020, please contact the office to complete a CSEF Application 

form by the 20th November 2020. 

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 
  

 
 
Sen B    James Altoft  

For his positive and consistent 

engagement in all Home Learning tasks, 

well done James! 

Sen H  Milla Dobson 

Writing a detailed description of the Arctic 

Fox. It was insightful and engaging. Well 

Done Miss Milla. 

Sen M    Jensen James  

For being a more active participant in our 

morning Google Meet sessions. We loved 

meeting Leo.  

Sen S    Layla Newham 

For her excellent leadership skills during 

our Remote Learning, especially in 

leading our Google Meet sessions. 

Mid H    Seb Garner  

For the happy and positive attitude he has 

applied to his Remote Learning. Great 

effort Seb, well done 

Mid M     Jorja Hibberson 

Working with greater independence and 

confidence. 

 

Office News 

Student of  the Week 
 
een 

                             Dates To Remember                                                             
Friday Oct 23  Grand Final Day Holiday  
Monday Nov 2 Pupil Free Day–Report 

Writing 
Tuesday Nov 3  Melbourne Cup Holiday 
   

This term we welcome 2 New Families.  

Will, Hayden & Ryan Feltham along with their 

family have returned to our community. 

Sophie & William Moore along with their family 

have made their way from the Northern Territory.  

Please give the Feltham & Moore families a big St 

Joseph’s Welcome. 
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Mid O   Shontae Jubber-Surth 

For her fantastic retell of a story and 

having a go when things get harder.  

Mid W   Yolana Van Rijthoven 

For her fantastic positive can do attitude 

during Remote Learning. Well done 

Yolana, keep up the good work! 

Jun F    Peyton Lee  

For her smiling upbeat presence on our 

Google Meets every week! We love your 

positive attitude Peyton! 

 Jun H    Ruby Laidlaw  

For her articulate and insightful writing 

responses. Well done on your efforts Ruby! 

Jun M   Dusty Newham 

For being an enthusiastic and happy 

member of our morning Google Meets. 

Jun S    Noah Watson  

For the enthusiastic and positive 

approach he has towards all learning 

tasks throughout. Awesome work Noah! 

PREP A    Jobe Morris  

For speaking up more in class and 

revealing his wonderful sense of humour. 

PREP H    Sienna Mulcahy 

For the positive way that she engages in 

her learning at home and on our google 

meets. Well done Sienna! 

PREP N    Matilda Ireland  

For showing enthusiasm whilst learning at 

school and working more independently 

during remote learning, Fantastic Matilda. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a great third term in OSHC despite 

all of the restrictions and the cold weather. 

Children engaged in various fun activities 

including building domino runs, painting, using 

the iron beads to make colourful shapes, 

developing our social skills through board games 

and doing lots of crafty activities. We are looking 

forward to a fun filled term four with lots of new 

activities coming up and the opportunity to get 

outside and enjoy the sunshine thanks to 

daylight savings. 

 

See you all soon, 

Rose & Ashleigh 

 

 

 

 

OSHC - Before & After School Care 
 
een 
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Community Notices 
 
een 

JUNOR CRICKET IS BACK! 

Numurkah Youth Club Cricket Club juniors are 

ready to start training.  

The season is set to begin November 7th, all going 

to plan. The teams are Under 16s, 14s, 12s & 10s. 

Training for Under 10s to be announce shortly. 

All other teams training will be on Wednesdays, 

4.30 pm at the Numurkah Recreation Reserve.  

For more information, please contact: 

Jason Verhoeven 0419 346 876 for Under 16s, 14s 

& 12s. 

Adrienne Gledhill 0419 872 055 for Under 10s. 

 

St Joseph’s School Numurkah has signed up 
for Ritchies Community Benefits, beginning 
October 15. Once you sign up you can link our 
school to the Community Benefits program.  
Please see the store for details. 
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